
From: jeff503@fastmail.us
To: LRO
Cc: Rep Clem; Rep.TinaKotek@state.or.us; Sen.PeterCourtney@state.or.us
Subject: No on HB 2456
Date: Sunday, May 12, 2019 10:08:41 PM

Dear Chair Nathanson and Members of the Committee,
 
Please vote "No" on HB 2456. 
 
I am concerned about bills that enable sprawl outside of Oregon urban growth boundaries which
become a burden to future generations.
 
Thank you for your consideration of my viewpoint on this matter.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jeff Leach
265 Richmond Ave. SE
Salem, OR  97301
503-508-5499
Jeff503@fastmail.com
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